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Dear Parents or Guardians 
 

Year 11 English Language and Literature: revision plans for Term 2 
 

 
Thank you very much for all the support you are giving our current Year 11 cohort as they currently finish 
their first term of the year. We were very grateful for all the fruitful conversations during parents’ evening 
to encourage all our students to excel in both English Language and English Literature. 
 
To this end, I would like to make you aware that the English department will be making available CGP 
revision guides for English Language and for English Literature. They will be available on Scopay for £5 
each. 
 
As you may also know, English revision usually runs on a Wednesday. However, we have found this 
difficult to manage between staff commitments and students attending Classics. As such, from next term, 
each class will be told by their teacher when their teacher will be able to run the revision sessions (and as 
much as possible, we will avoid Tuesdays and Thursdays after-school). While some of these sessions will 
be on an invitation-only basis, to target specific students’ needs, we will ensure that at least one ‘drop-in’ 
session will be available on Wednesdays to offer support to those who are unable to join on the days that 
their own teacher would be available. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at: mlloyd@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk  
 
We wish you a restful and relaxing Christmas break, and look forward to welcoming year 11 again in 
January with renewed energy and enthusiasm! 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Mrs Lloyd, English Curriculum Leader 


